
BART is leading a Corridor Access Plan in collaboration with the cities of Berkeley 
and El Cerrito to identify options for people to get to and from the El Cerrito Plaza, 
North Berkeley, and Ashby stations before affordable and market-rate homes 
are built.

Plans to transform BART parking lots into homes— 
How will you get to and from BART in the future? 

BERKELEY–EL CERRITO 
CORRIDOR ACCESS PLAN

 

If you need language assistance services, please call (510) 464-6752.
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idiomas, llame al (510) 464-6752.
如需語言協助服務，請致電 (���) ���-����。
통역이 필요하신 분은, ���-���-���� 로 문의하십시오.
Kung kailangan mo ang tulong ng mga serbisyo ng wika, paki tawagan ang (510) 464-6752.
Nếu quý vị cần dịch vụ trợ giúp về ngôn ngữ, xin vui lòng gọi số (510) 464-6752.

Online Open House & Survey 

Please visit BART’s third and final online open 
house for the Corridor Access Plan at 
bartberkeleyelcerritocap.participate.online 
starting on December 16, 2022, to learn 
more about:

You are invited to fill out the survey no later than  
Sunday, January 8, while visiting the online open house 
to provide input as a BART rider and/or community 
member (resident, worker) near BART.

More info at bart.gov/beccap. 

• Strategies for accessing 
BART in the future 

• BART rider parking at 
stations 

• Development project 
timelines 

• Community input 
received so far 

• How access projects and 
programs would get 
implemented


